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16th May 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Non Uniform Day - Donations for the Summer Fair 
 
We are very excited about the PTA Summer Fair returning to Coopers Lane on 
Saturday 25th June 2022. This Year’s theme is the Queen's Platinum Jubilee!! 
 
All of the money raised at the fair will go towards our fabulous new school library. 
 
To help the PTA prepare for the fair, on Friday 27th May 2022, we will be having a 
Non-Uniform Day. All of the children can come to school in their own clothes, in 
return for a £1 donation or a bottle for the bottle tombola stall.  
 
Thank you in advance for your kind support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Hooper 
Head Teacher 
 


